COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71. Fenchurch Street, E.C, 3.

10th larch, 1924,

ear Sir,

Reverting to my letter of the 4th December last,
copy of which was foz?rdod to you, addressed %o the
mers of the steam trawler *PRINCESS JULIANA", I shall

‘be 2lad to learn whether this vessel is still lald up.

%i; ‘ At the same time I have to point out that this
‘vesnsel became due for Annual Boiler Survey at the end of
January, and you will be good enough to let me know what
arrangements have been made for this inspection vo be held.
I am, Dear 8ir,

Yours faithfully,

Assistant to the Secretary.

The Secretary,
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